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494. 

A service bulletin relating to Zamperla Mini Jet rides has been received by NAFLIC. 

Issued in November 2019, the bulletin has been provided to align the NDT and replacement schedule of 

the Mini Jet with the current schedule being released in the manuals of the new model year Mini Jet. 

 

The information contained within is that of the manufacturer and not NAFLIC. When following the advice 

from the manufacturer, you are reminded of your duties and responsibilities under HSG175 regarding 

modifications. 

Zamperla Mini Jet NDT and replacement 

schedules 

 






























